Tigard Police Department

NEWS RELEASE

13125 SW Hall Boulevard, Tigard, Oregon 97223 - www.tigard-or.gov/police

April 26, 2023

CONTACT:

Kelsey Anderson, Public Information Officer
Tigard Police Department

Phone: 971-708-2921

Email: Kelsey.Anderson@tigard-or.gov

DUIl Enforcement for Cinco de Mayo

Tigard Police officers will be joining other agencies throughout the state in a
special DUIl enforcement coinciding with the Cinco de Mayo holiday on Friday, May
5t

If you choose to celebrate with drugs or alcohol, please plan ahead and arrange for
a safe trip home. Officers will be working federally funded overtime hours to watch
out for drivers who are under the influence. DUII drivers create a potentially
dangerous or deadly situation for themselves and everyone else on the road that is
entirely preventable.

Officers with the Tigard Police Traffic Safety Unit participate in special traffic safety
enforcements like this throughout the year, focused on DUII, distracted driving, seat
belts, car seats and pedestrian safety.

This enforcement is made possible thanks to the National Highway Traffic Safety
Administration, in partnership with the Oregon Department of Transportation and
Oregon Impact.
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